
      

 

New York, 12th January 2024 

 
Sir/Madam, 
 
Reference is made to the letter of the Co-Facilitators for the intergovernmental process for the Declaration 
on Future Generations, dated 20th December 2023, inviting the participation of the relevant stakeholders in 
the virtual informal consultations to be held on 15th and 16th January 2024.  
 
In this regard, we would like to thank all stakeholders for their registration and keen interest in participating 
in the upcoming informal consultations. As previously mentioned, this series of stakeholder consultations 
will give all registered participants the opportunity to share good practices and suggestions on how to 
safeguard the interests of future generations. In addition, we also invite stakeholders to submit their written 
inputs for the preparation of the zero draft of the Declaration on Future Generations via our website by 
11:59pm EST on 22nd January 2024.  
 
These inputs will subsequently be made available to all Member States for consideration in the development 
of national positions that will also inform our preparation of the zero draft of the Declaration, in accordance 
with the roadmap outlined here.  
 
We thank you again for your trust and cooperation as we work together to achieve a meaningful and 
transformative Declaration that safeguards the interests of future generations. We look forward to your 
active engagement.  
 
With appreciation.  

 

                                             

Yoka M.G. Brandt         Brian Wallace                                       

Permanent Representative of               Permanent Representative of       
the Kingdom of the Netherlands              Jamaica to the United Nations  
 to the United Nations 
 
 

Permanent Mission of Jamaica 
         to the United Nations 
 

https://www.un.org/en/summit-of-the-future/declaration-on-future-generations
https://www.un.org/sites/un2.un.org/files/sof-roadmap_for_the_dfg_-_letter_to_ms.pdf

